Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Paula Newberg <paula.newberg@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 11:47 AM

To: DCOZ - BZA Submissions (DCOZ)

Subject: Case 20266: 3400 Connecticut Avenue

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to
phishing@dc.gov for additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

| am a longtime resident of Cleveland Park, and am thrilled with the Macklin proposal to add housing and eliminate
parking at the corner of Newark and Connecticut Avenue — and | know that many of my neighbors feel the same way.
This plan is not only excellent in concept and location, but could (and should) be a model for future projects, particularly
on the Connecticut Avenue corridor.

Paula R. Newberg
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District of Columbia
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